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WASHINGTON WETLAND 

CENTRE TRIP 

 

Year 1/2 will be going on a 

trip to Washington 

Wetland Centre on 19th 

May. Letters will be going 

out within the next week 

SUN TAN LOTION 

As the weather is getting warmer 

can we please ask all parents to 

ensure that their child has sun tan 

lotion and a hat in school. Please 

apply sun tan lotion to your child 

before they come in to school 

 

Thank you. 



                                                                                

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

AUTISM COURSE FOR PARENTS 

 

We have an Autism Course for parents 

starting in School on Tuesday 25th April. 

If anyone would like to sign up to this 

course please contact the office.  

 

Many thanks 

YEAR 5 SWIMMING 

A reminder that children in Year 5 will 

now be attending swimming lessons 

every Thursday afternoon. Letters have 

been sent home. Please ensure your 

child brings their swimming kit to 

school with them.  

 

Thank you 

DONATIONS 

We would greatly appreciate it if anyone 

has any old children’s gardening equipment 

which they could donate to school for Early 

Years to use as part of their garden project.  

 

Thank you 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

                                                                                       

                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                

 

   

 

DATES TO REMEMBER 

 

              SWIMMING DAYS:  

o Every Thursday – Year 5 Swimming 

o Every Wednesday – Reception Swimming 

  

 

• Every Tuesday and Friday - SATS Booster Sessions 3-4pm 

 

 

• Friday 5th May – King Charles III Coronation Party 

 

• Friday 19th May – Year 1 and 2 Trip to Washington Wetlands Centre 

 

 

• Monday 12th June-Wednesday 14th June – Dukeshouse Wood Residential Trip for 

Years 4, 5 and 6 

 

 

 

 

                             

 

 

 


